Spencer Starke

From: Todd Herman <toddcaste@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 9:17 AM

To: Spencer Starke

Subject: Public Comment: Conditional Use: Animal Boarding 2100 S Reserve Street

To whom it concerns,

| would like to object to the re-zoning of Unleashed. | live across the street and noise from this business often produces
over 80 decibels worth of noise all the way across the street on my front porch. This is the noise equivalent of a lawn
mower running on my porch, and to my understanding exceeds the noise ordinance levels for both residential and
commercial zoning. Noise is generated consistently throughout the day, and is a nuisance. Our only reprieve is that
unleashed closes at night. If we were subjected to these sound conditions 24 hours a day it would significantly lower my
family’s quality of life, and make the neighborhood significantly less appealing. | fear it could drive us from our beautiful
home, while simultaneously making the house less marketable to future tenets. Possibly lowering nearby property
values.

Thank you,

Todd Herman



